
  
 

  

 

FREE FOR ALLIANCE MEMBERS 
 

 

With the 2024 General Assembly around the corner, we’re asking you to once again 
be our partner in advocating for community nonprofits and the people we serve! As 
The Alliance fights for our legislative agenda, we need you alongside us. The 
legislative successes we have seen are due to the partnership and coordination 
between Alliance staff and nonprofits – and we need to keep pressing to make sure 
progress continues.  

 

Join us for our 2024 Nonprofit Advocacy Trainings to learn about the legislative and 
budget process and how you can effectively advocate to make change.  

 

 
  

 

 



NONPROFIT ADVOCACY 101 

 

January 23 | 2:00 – 4:00pm | Zoom 

Free for Members | $99 for Non-Members 

 

Every nonprofit staff person should and can advocate for your mission. Are you new 
to your organization? Interested in getting involved, taking on additional advocacy 
responsibilities, or need a refresher on what to expect in the legislative session? Then 
this training is for you! Join us to learn the basics of the Connecticut General 
Assembly’s (legislature) timeline and how you can make an impact. We'll provide tips 
and strategies for effectively communicating with policymakers and cover the ins and 
outs of ethics and nonprofit lobbying rules. 

 

Register Now 

 

 

 

 

ADVOCACY FOR NONPROFIT BOARDS OF DIRECTORS 

 

February 1rst | 5:00pm – 6:00pm | Zoom 

Free for Member Organization's Board of Directors |  

$60 for Non-Members 

 

Involving your Board in advocacy is critical to success! Board members have a unique 
perspective on how to advance the mission of the organizations they serve – and 
legislators need to hear that perspective. We invite you to register your Boards of 
Directors for this exclusive session about The Alliance's advocacy program which will 
cover how board members can make positive change for their organizations. 

 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011Zukd8brUG-wwRPgZFEBaqVBbRsYmiGIKNvfCydA7C8unNyktuUEB8Zpzq7wzjR3tZyvneg-aqbERg_tTgxvUlTCtwIcCWJGuM6lZOGnU1PZrAfpjC8hYA0Gimw7gni-WSg6w2uS_nAAYaFU-8G9fsfngCD-JFRucDkZVE8bbdaV48FlVSzCNQ==&c=BevbsGZZ-l-ASp8yKCtX9-ILbV5hT3GkRD9RzaJ83_4qVMn9mD9PIw==&ch=Z-Fr5vj64WzOJyoFGH-EYX2BuW3YtlGYCZ_ZdZ5A7k3TT9s_A0GPbw==


  

Join us to hear from fellow board members from across the state, meet the CT 
nonprofit trade association’s advocacy staff and learn how to advance efforts to 
increase funding for the nonprofit you serve. 

 

Register Now 
 

  
 

   

 

Allison Branco Tichy, Manager of Membership Services 

CT Community Nonprofit Alliance 

atichy@ctnonprofitalliance.org 
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